BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of December 18, 1958

Three members were present:

W. Bates

H. Cookl Jr.

H. Guerin

Mr. C. F. Kerr of Islington, Mass. came before the Board to talk about his proposed development on the Corner of Mann St. in Bellingham, Mass. and Rathbun St., in Blackstone, Mass. He asked the Board if it could give him a letter stating that his plan was tentatively approved in order to assist him in getting F.H.A. approval. His preliminary plan was examined by the Board, and the Board determined that he had met the requirements of same, and therefore decided to write said leter.

Voted to adjourn:

R. Bernard Biron Clerk

Chairman